
 

 

10th October 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Annual Year 7 Parents Information Evening 
 
On Wednesday 19th October from 5:00pm – 6:45pm we have our annual Year 7 Parents Information 
Evening which will take place in the canteen. This is an opportunity for parents and carers of our 
current Year 7s to have a further insight into what life is like for their child at Neatherd High School. 
Throughout the evening, there will be opportunities to speak with the Senior Leadership Group and 
myself, Mr Cannon – Director of Behaviour and Attitudes for Year 7. Please note this event is for 
parents/carers only and pupils are not required to attend. 
 
The evening will focus on the following themes: 
 

• A day in the life of a Neatherd pupil 

• How to complete homework successfully and how you can help 

• The make-up of the teenage brain 

• Our pastoral support programme. 
 
In order for us to best prepare for the evening, please answer the following two questions by clicking 
on the link below: 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/weY3vsLKgj  
 
We very much look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr J Cannon 
Director of Behaviour and Attitudes (Year 7 and Acting Year 11) 

https://forms.office.com/r/weY3vsLKgj

